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Clerk’s Offices Increase Hours of Operation 

SAN JOSÉ, California (December 16, 2022): Effective Monday, December 19, 2022, the 

Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara’s Clerk’s Offices within the Palo Alto 

Courthouse, Morgan Hill Courthouse, Family Justice Center Courthouse, Downtown Superior 

Courthouse, and the Hall of Justice will increase hours of operation for in-person services.  The 

previous hours of 8:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m., Monday through Thursday, will be changed to 8:30 a.m. 

– 3:00 p.m.  On Fridays, in-person service will remain available from 8:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

Access to the Court and the Clerk’s Offices for records, information, and filings is a priority for 

the Court.  Dropboxes located in courthouse lobbies are available for clients to submit papers for 

filing during the hours of 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. In addition, the court’s electronic filing system is 

available via www.scscourt.org. If individuals need assistance with a restraining order, they are 

encouraged to visit the Restraining Order Help Center. 
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